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Highway 136 closed between Auburn and Tecumseh 
(KLZA)-- Highway 136 from Tecumseh to Auburn is closed for a construction
project.

The Nebraska Department of Transportation expects the maintenance crew to
complete the project, including the installation of five tubes under Highway 136 in
two weeks.
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